Good Morning,

Thank you for your email and the attached fire document, however there is not enough
information for our purposes.

We note that the application includes a document described as a fire

statement document. However, legislation requires that a fire statement must be
submitted on a form published by the Secretary of State, or a form substantially to the
same effect, and include the particulars specified or referred to in the form.

From 1 August 2021, any application for planning permission for development that includes
a relevant building is required to include a fire statement. Therefore, a completed fire
statement, as described above, is needed to carry out an assessment for this application.

We aim to respond to enquiries within 21 calendar days from receipt of the fire statement.

The fire statement form and guidance on the completion of a fire statement, published by the
Secretary of State, are available on gov.uk.

Further HSE guidance on planning gateway one can be found here: Fire safety and planning
- Land use planning - HSE.

Kind Regards

Suki césmy/fera
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